

STATEMENT BY UGANDA DELEGATION TO THE THIRD SESSION OF THE EXECUTIVE BOARD OF THE UNHABITA

Mr. Chair

Excellencies the Ambassadors and High Commissioners,

The Executive Director of UN-Habitat.

Ladies and Gentlemen.

Firstly, permit me to convey greetings from the Government of Uganda to you all honorable members and delegates present on this very important meeting

My delegation would like to extend our gratitude to Madam Executive Director of the UNHabitat for the services she has rendered for the transformation of the organization in the last six years

As you go you have left alegacy that we shall build on and we wish good endeavors in your other engagemnts

Thank Asante Sana God bless you